
Case Study  
Pharmacist 
The Case  
Pharmacist working for a private pharmacy and health clinic in 

Knightsbridge (London) was accused of dishonesty in dispensing 

prescriptions whilst he had a lapsed premises licence and also accused 

of falsifying records to cover it up before allegedly lying to a General 

Pharmaceutical Council (GPhC) inspector. Without doubt the pharmacist 

risked being struck off the register.  

After a thorough investigation by Stephen that included checking of 

email accounts and phone records, Stephen successfully cross-examined 

the GPhC inspector and was able to raise doubts about the merits of the 

case and allegations.  

Outcome 
All allegations found not proved by GPhC.  Pharmacist issued warning 

for a single paperwork mistake and lapsed registration. 

 

 

 

“Dear Stephen. Absolutely fantastic. I am so grateful. Thank 

you very much for your immense understanding and 

representation and believing in me. Best wishes always.” 

Regulatory Law Barrister specialising in healthcare and 

professional discipline law. 
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